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Dear Sir,

Please consider stringent and clear rules when finalizing the upcoming new Coal Ash Rules.
It is very important to the health of the community of Lake County that coal ash does not get
wet and seep into our groundwater, either now or in the future. It is also very important that
the IPCB not include any of the unapproved federal rollbacks in our new regulations.

Basically, we have a choice before us: we can either fully and safely clean up the coal ash in
Illinois, keeping our communities clean and healthy for years to come, or we can kick the can
down the road by doing a superficial, careless job now. If the second option is chosen, we can
bet there will be further money, time, and possibly lives spent to remedy that mistake.

Please make regulations with the future in mind.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Kind regards,

Katie Pavlik

670 Green Bay Rd, Lake Bluff, IL 60044
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